
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

School returns after Christmas on Monday 

January 4th. 

 

P.E days will remain the same 

 

As the children will remain on the field at 

break times and lunchtimes please feel free to 

send them in with a change of shoes or wellie 

boots. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year 3 team would like to wish a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year to all the 

children, parents and carers. Considering how 

hard this last 9 months have been, I think all the 

children should be proud of the learning they 

have caught up on and the way they have 

transitioned to life at junior school. We hope the 

children have enjoyed their time with us so far 

and that parents feel happy and safe to send 

their children into our school. We really hope 

that the next few month will begin to bring some 

normality to our lives and that we can begin to 

think about going on trips and not having to sit in 

rows any more. Take care and have a wonderful 

Christmas 

 

 

In our last week we have been studying Christmas 

as part of our R.E. topic. We have looked in depth 

at the nativity as well as what Christmas means to 

Christians. We have studied the bible scriptures 

and made notes about what the bible has to say 

about Christmas. We have also looked at how 

Christmas is celebrated differently in different 

countries around the world and how Christmas has 

influenced our music and art. 

 

During the last few weeks, we have been looking at 

multiplication in maths. We are learning how to 

partition numbers (split them) so that we can make 

our calculations more efficient when we come to 

multiply them. See below for an example! 

 

 


